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If a retiring employee in any Delaware Public Employees Retirement System pension plan 
has a Delaware driver’s license issued on or after 7/1/2010 that shows a gold star in the 
upper right corner (indicating federal identification compliant), he/she will not be required to 
provide proof of legal name (provided the current name is the same as that on the DE 
driver’s license), date of birth or citizenship. 
 
Please see http://www.dmv.de.gov/services/driver_services/drivers_license/dr_lic_secure_dl.shtml for 

more information about Delaware’s federal identification compliant driver’s licenses. 
 
Documentation is required based on the section: 
 

 Pen App for retirement– A federal compliant driver’s license with the person’s legal name can 
replace the birth certificate, marriage license and the divorce decree 

 

 Health Benefits – A current marriage certificate is required to cover a spouse as a dependent 
 

 Survivors Pension – Documentation must be provided to complete a name verification from birth to 
current.  In this case you may need the following: 

o Birth certificate 
o Marriage license 
o Divorce decree 
o Marriage certificate 

 
 
Please contact your Supervisor if you have any further questions.   
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Required Verification Documentation 

http://www.dmv.de.gov/services/driver_services/drivers_license/dr_lic_secure_dl.shtml

